
 

 

 
 

 

a.i.s.b.l. 
 

10 rue Montoyer B- 1000 Brussels 

+32 (0)2 508 37 11 phone 
+32 (0)2 511 23 28 fax 
http://www.ebf-fbe.eu 

WW/DB 

N° 0125 

 

Email 

 

 

Mr Arnoud VOSSEN 

Secretary General 

CEBS 

cp34@c-ebs.org 

 

 

 

Brussels, 9 April 2010 

 

 

 

Subject: Comments on CP 34 from the EBF and the SON-banks 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I am pleased to forward you the attached comments on the Consultation Paper entitled 

“Guidelines for the Operational Functioning of Colleges” (CP34) which the European 

Banking Federation prepared jointly with the banks which are involved in the Operational 

Networking Project (SON-banks). 

 

As you will note, the industry welcomes the progress that is being made in this area and 

appreciates in particular the way in which your institution is following up to the dialogue 

which it has organised with the SON-banks.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Guido RAVOET 
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